Housing Authority of Kittitas County
107 West 11" Avenue
Ellensburg, WA. 98926-2568

August 12,2013

Board of County Commissioners
c/o Kittitas County Courthouse
205 W. 5™ Avenue, Suite 108
Ellensburg, WA 98926

Dear Commissioners O’Brien, Jewell, and Berndt;

I am writing to request your approval of the reappointment of Robert H. Perkins to the Board of
Commissioners for the Housing Authority of Kittitas County.

Dr. Perkins has served on the Board of Commissioners for the Housing Authority since 1990. He
currently serves as the Chair of the Board. Dr. Perkins has also served on the staff of a large Public
Housing Authority in Georgia prior to moving to Ellensburg.

Dr. Perkins’ contributions to the Housing Authority of Kittitas County are invaluable and his continued
service provides continuity that is important to the success and sustainability of the Housing Authority of
Kittitas County during these times of reductions in Federal financial support and increasing regulatory
requirements.

Your concurrence is greatly appreciated. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Perry L. Rowe

Executive Director

PHONE: (509) 962-9006 ~ FAX: (509) 962-3575 ~ EMAIL: PerryR@hakittitas.org




